
BAG PACKING 

We have been given the opportunity to Bag Pack in 
Asda, Boldon  

on Sunday 21st December 2014. 
 

We need 30 volunteers per hour, swimmers and/or 
parents, to Bag Pack between 10am and 4pm. 

 
Please help as much as you can a sign-up sheet is on 

the notice board at Hebburn. 
 

Please add your name to the appropriate time slots. 
 

Many thanks in advance. 
(Any queries please see your Squad Rep or Helen McKerill.) 
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